
 

  26th January 2024 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

 

Parking 

As always, I am putting a reminder on about 

parking outside of school.  There have been 

people parking outside of the school on the 

double yellow lines around the round about- 

even with our carefully placed police cones!  

Please, please, please do not park on this 

roundabout.  It causes a road block for other 

cars that are trying to pass and move away 

from school.  Even with disability badges, you 

are not able to park at the gate entrances of 

school due to the safety of the children.   

 

Please pass this message onto grandparents 

too that might be collecting your child.   
 

Our children have the right to be able to 

leave school in a calm and safe way.  As 

adults it is important for you to model safety 

too.   

 

Toy Swap 

You may have seen a poster on Dojo of the 

upcoming toy swap event that is being 

organised by FOSMs.  It has been sent out 

with this email too as a reminder for the 

event.  Thank you Team FOSMs for your hard 

work in setting up this event.   

 

Attendance  

 

Target 

attendance % 

Current 

attendance % 

National 

attendance 

95.5% 94.5% 94.4% 

It has been fantastic to see our attendance 

rate rise over the past few months.  Well 

done everyone.  This is so positive to see and 

we are all so pleased in school.  Brilliant! 

Keep it up everyone.  It will be having such a 

positive impact on progress.   

 

Sporting success 

A huge well done to our athletics group that 

represented our school in an inter-school 

competition this week.  They went on to win 

the whole event which is fantastic!   
 

Well done also to our table tennis stars who 

have taken part in some primary school 

matches this week, coming out as overall 

winners too!  Amazing.   
 

A big thank you to Mrs Rutt, for all her time 

and energy that she puts into these events. 

 

The weekend is here! Have a super one.  

Warm wishes and God bless,  

Mrs Barber 

Headteacher 

 


